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June 2023 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students in Year 11 
 
YEAR 11 - COLLECTION OF RESULTS AUGUST 2023 
 
The exams are now complete.  Congratulations to all students who have worked exceptionally hard 
through the exams to give their very best.  Hard work, dedication and resilience always shows in the 
end results. 
 
Students now get the longest holiday whilst waiting for their results in August and going onto next 
steps in September.  We wish all of our young people an amazing future and look forward to hearing 
more about the brilliant citizens that they become. 
 
Results Day 
Year 11 GCSE Results Day is on Thursday 24th August 2023.  Students can come to Main Reception 
between 9am - 11am on this day to collect their results from the Dining Room.  We look forward to 
seeing lots of happy smiling faces on the day with students being proud of their dedication and hard 
work.  If any students would like support regarding their next steps information about support from 
Progress Careers will be available on the day.  
 
What if the student cannot come in to collect their results on the 24th August? 
If a student cannot make the results collection there are alternatives to receiving results: 

● A student can allocate a person to collect on their behalf.  To do this, the student must inform 
us of who this person will be - before the 24th August and that person must arrive with photo 
identification to prove who they are. 

● A student can leave with us before we break up for the summer holidays, a stamped self 
addressed envelope, we will put their results slip in the envelope and post this to the student. 

 
Review of results 
If you feel when reviewing the grade boundary that you would like the external marking of your 
paper to be reviewed (previously known as a remark) then please contact the enquiries email and 
we will get back to you in September to discuss this further, please note that there is a cost to this 
and that the grade can go down as well as up or stay the same.  If we feel that a review of your 
paper is required we will contact you. 
 
Certificate collection 
Please note that on this day students will only receive a ‘Statement of Results’.  This is an overview 
of what grades a student has been awarded.  Actual certificates do not arrive in the academy until 
the Autumn Term.  We will let you know when these are available.  Students must collect these - this 



 
 

 

is vital!  This is the evidence of results which future education and employment providers will need 
to see.  If these are not collected within 6 years after the results we have to return these to the exam 
board and it is then down to the individual to apply for them again, at a very high cost.  If you know 
of family and friends who have over the previous years not collected their certificates, please 
encourage them to come to Main Reception with photo ID during the academy opening hours as 
soon as possible. 
 
Uniform 
Please remember that we have a green recycle bin outside of main reception.  If you have any good 
quality clothing please put it in this bin.  Ties especially are required for students to loan on a daily 
basis. 
 
Finally, I wish all students and their family a wonderful summer and we look forward to seeing you in 
the summer. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
Lisa Allott 
Principal 
 
 

For regular updates on Academy news and events, follow us on Twitter @OutwoodFreeston or view 
our website www.freeston.outwood.com 

 


